
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
  

A warm welcome to all newcomers and visitors!!  Please sign our guest book at the back of the church. 
 

The Week Ahead: Events & Committee Meetings: 
Vestry, Sunday, April 21, noon.  
Mercy Street, Wednesday, April 24, 6:30 p.m. 
Food Pantry Drive-Through, Saturday, April 27, 10 a.m.-noon  
 

Volunteers Needed:  
 Parish Life is seeking volunteers to practice intentional welcome with visitors, offering guidance 

in worship and invitation to coffee hour. Please speak to Rev. Suzanne. 
 New choir members are always welcome. Learn more by coming to choir rehearsal on Sundays at 

9 a.m.   
 Coffee Hour hosts needed! Sign up at the sweets table during coffee hour.  
 People interested in working with college students and other young adults are invited to join our 

new College Age Ministry Team. Speak to Rev. Suzanne.  
 

Scam alert! Scammers periodically target church members with requests for gift cards. These scams are 
generally emails, texts, or phone calls claiming to be from the priest, who needs an immediate response. If 
you indicate willingness to help out, you will be directed to purchase gift cards and then send the card 
number and other pertinent information to the “priest” via email or text.  
Such requests are NEVER legitimate. Rev. Suzanne has access to a discretionary fund for emergency 
needs and will never ask individual parishioners to purchase gift cards to donate. All donations, for any 
purpose, should always be made directly to Trinity Bridgewater, and anyone who requests otherwise is 
likely a scam. If you have any doubts about a request, you are always welcome to call or text Suzanne 
directly at 508-473-9656.  
We do appreciate the generosity of our parishioners, who are so responsive to those in need, and 
encourage those who wish to ensure critical resources are available to contribute to the Rector’s 
Discretionary Fund at Trinity Bridgewater via check or Tithely online donation.   
 

Tell us your favorite hymns! The Worship committee is helping to compile a list of some of our favorite 
hymns to guide John and Rev. Suzanne in hymn selection for our Sunday worship. Paper forms are 
available at the back of the church or click on the link in the church app home page for an online form.  
 

Bible Study will resume on Tuesdays May 7 at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom and continue until June 11. We are 
reading 1 Corinthians. Please contact Rev. Suzanne at revsuzannewade@gmail.com for the Zoom Link.  
 

The next Men’s Breakfast is Saturday, May 11, at 9 a.m. For more information, contact Steve Lamb, 
puck072179@aol.com, phone (617) 697-5104 
 

Mercy Street will meet on Wednesday April 24 at 6:30 p.m.  A potluck supper will be shared. Contact 
Paula Keenan, paulackeenan@aol.com, (617) 939-3530. 
 



The next  Drive Thru Food Drive will be on Saturday, April 27, 10-12 in the parking lot behind the 
church. Drop off paper goods, feminine hygiene products, and toiletries for delivery to the Bridgewater 
Food Pantry.  
 

The Sunday Lunch Book Club will resume in August! Have a book to suggest? Let Rev. Suzanne 
know or send a message via the Sunday Lunch Book Club group in our Trinity Church Center app!.  
 
 
 

   

 Church Center App for Trinity Bridgewater 
 


